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 s you may have noticed, the long-standing Multiple Linear Regression Viewpoints peer-

reviewed journal has changed its title to the General Linear Model Journal (GLMJ) 

beginning immediately with volume 41. At the annual business meeting (American 

Educational Research Association [AERA] 2015, Chicago), a member-initiated proposal was put 

forth to the membership in attendance to change the name of the journal from Multiple Linear 

Regression Viewpoints to the General Linear Model Journal. The spirit of this proposed title 

alteration was to update the journal’s scope and appeal in terms of manuscript submissions and 

potential membership interests. GLMJ still intends to continue to address research in the areas of 

theory, application, and teaching of general linear models. Additionally, the journal will also 

study and expand upon developments, for instance, in complementary, innovative research areas 

such as predictive analytics, big data, data mining, multi-level modeling, or structural analyses. 

After membership discussion, the proposal passed unanimously. 

  Unquestionably, though, GLMJ continues to be a peer-reviewed journal published biannually 

by  AERA’s Special Interest Group (SIG) on the Multiple Linear Regression/General Linear 

Model. The journal has a registered International Standard Serial Number (ISSN 2379-0091) for 

its print version and also one for its online version (ISSN 2379-0105), which, the latter, can be 

accessed at the updated SIG journal site found at the new URL address: www.glmj.org. We hope 

that you enjoy the updated GLMJ, which for over 40 years has established itself as a quality, 

peer-reviewed journal with the distinction of being the longest-published SIG journal within 

AERA.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Walker, Editor 
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